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Dear Customers,

November was a fun month for Enfield Aquatic centre!

This newsletter includes the winners of EAC's colouring competition, EAC's 90th Celebration Day, Water

Safety and Holidays opening hours.

Winners of the Colouring

Competition!

Thankyou to all who participated in the

EAC Colouring Competition - they all look

amazing!

Congradulations to the following

winners:

3-5 years category - Nicholas

5-8 years category - Marley

8+ years category - Emily

Each winner has taken home a free family entry ticket! 

All winners went into the draw to win a Vorgee Prize pack valued

$82 - Congradulations to Emily who was the grand prize winner! 

Enfield Aquatic Center 90th Celebration

On Saturday 18th November 2023, the community came together to celebrate Enfield Aquatic Centre

turning 90. 

We would like to thank everyone who attended and made it a really special day! 

We would like to give a special shoutout and a big THANKYOU to Enfield Lifesaving Club and Enfield

Swim Club for providing a delicious sausage sizzle BBQ.



Water Safety

The busiest time of year for Public Pools is in Summer.

It is important to note that lifeguards cannot watch your children for you. You still need to supervise

children at all times while at the pool. The best thing parents and carers can do to protect children is to

always supervise children around the water. Keep Watch and keep them within arm’s reach.

Parents should:

Watch your own child/children

Know that lifeguards are there to watch everyone in the pool and cannot watch your child – they are

not babysitters

Be aware that other adults are not watching your children

For more information and statistics, please visit Royal Life Saving Australia .

Holiday Opening Hours

Sunday 24th December  7:00am - 6:00pm

Monday 25th December CLOSED 

Tuesday 26th December 8:00am - 4:00pm

Sunday 31st December  7:00am - 6:00pm

Monday 1st January  8:00am - 4:00pm

Opening hours are back to normal from 2nd January 2024. 

https://www.royallifesaving.com.au/stay-safe-active/locations/public-pool-safety

